
                 
 

Boys Choir of Lithuania  
In Concert 

 

 
 

Tuesday, October 25, 12:40pm 
 

Cathedral of Saint Matthew the Apostle 

1725 Rhode Island Ave NW 

Washington DC 20036 
 

The concert is free and open to the public. 

 
For more info: visit www.stmatthewscathedral.org  or call 202-587-5141 


